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WINDOW ROCK, Ariz. – The Navajo Department of Health, in coordination with the Navajo
Epidemiology Center and the Navajo Area Indian Health Service, reported 29 new COVID-19
positive cases for the Navajo Nation and no deaths on Oct. 21.

  

The total number of deaths remains at 574. Reports indicate that 7,403 individuals have
recovered from COVID-19, and 118,092 COVID-19 tests have been administered. The total
number of positive COVID-19 cases is now 11,030, which includes two delayed reported cases.

  

The Navajo Nation will have a 56-hour weekend lockdown beginning on Oct. 23 at 9 pm until
Oct. 26 at 5 am, and another from Oct. 30 until Nov. 2. The daily curfew remains in effect from 9
pm to 5 am on weekdays.

  

The state of New Mexico reported a record-high of 827 new cases of COVID-19, the state of
Arizona reported 975 new cases, and Utah reported 1,363 on Oct. 21.
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